

APRIL 1982 MEETING

Hello fellow members and friends. The weather for this month's meeting was indeed unusual! A possibility of four to six inches of snow, in April!

In spite of the poor weather, this month's meeting was well attended with four guests and two new members. Thanks to our new members and friends for being with us on this, less than desirable night.

April Meeting

President Dick Ervin called our April meeting of E.A.A. Chapter 67 to order. There was no old business to discuss, so on with the new. We acknowleded our guests, Jeff Roberts, Bill Coutz, Al Schinazi, Herbert Collins, and our guest speaker, Tom Carney. Welcome new friends, we hope you enjoyed your visit with us and we welcome you back to visit with us again.

Our program sponsor for this month was Phil Brown. Phil provided us with the guest speaker, Tom Carney. Tom is Academic Coordinator of the Department of Aviation Technology, Purdue University. He is a Meteorologist working on a Doctorate in Meteorology, holds a CFI Multi-Instructor Rating, ATP Rating, and has logged over 4,300 hours flying time.

Tom talked to us about thunderstorms, lifted index, and a brief summary of Indiana weather and weather map reading. He also had with him some beautiful mountain flying pictures taken while instructing mountain flying in a C-182.

A big thanks to Tom for sharing a terrific program with us and may all your mountain flying be CAVU. Also, thanks to our program sponsor this month, Phil Brown.

President: Dick Ervin 542-8580 Secretary: Jerry Bunner 352-0393 Vice President: Larry Jacobi 773-3112
Treasurer: Don Barnhart 846-8599

New Members

We have the pleasure this month of welcoming two new members to our ranks. We'll take a few short lines here to acquaint us all with these new friends. When ya see them at our next function, please take a moment to welcome them to our ranks.

Our first new member is William Ralph Bradley of Noblesville, Indiana. Ralph is a private pilot with a glider tow rating. He is interested in building a RV-4.

Kevin Carlisle also joined us this month and is from Sheridan, Indiana. Kevin holds a private pilot ticket.

Welcome new members. We're glad to have you with us. And remember, the quickest way to get involved is to volunteer.

Summer Work Parties

The following is a list of those who volunteered, or were volunteered for summer work parties. There's plenty of room for extra help, if any one feels so inclined. Contact the person for the month you wish to help out. Those lucky ones are:

For May - Donald Barnhart

June - Jerry Bunner

July - Larry Jacobi

August - Don Dole, Angus Thompson

September - John Adolfson, Walt Fritz

T-Craft Work Parties

Remember the T-Craft on Tuesday evenings. Work party meets at the Hanger to work on the T-Craft. Don Barnhart informs us that shares are still available for ownership.

Upcoming Fly-Ins

Summer is rapidly approaching, and with summer comes fly-ins. So here's some dates to place on your calendar.

April 24 - Anderson, Indiana Jessip Field

May 2 - Funday Sunday - Maraine Airpark, Ohio

Free breakfast for Homebuilt Pilots who fly-in.

May 23 - EAA Chapter 67 First Fly-In
Bring Donations (Bolts, and so forth)
REMEMBER Clean Up Party on Saturday May 22.

July 22-25 Dayton Air Fair
Dayton International Airport in Vandalia, Ohio.

New Controller

Our friend, Pete Wiggin, had an opportunity to visit with us this month. Pete is now an Air Traffic Controller assigned to Carbondale, Illinois to make our airways safer for us. Congratulations Pete and we hope you enjoy your new career.

Buy, Sell, Trade

Wanted - 8 Cam Follower lgd unit and push rod sockets See C. McVey

Need Worthlittle RCC and Sens. Altimeter

Call Phil Brown 283-1436

For Sale - 1981 "Teratorn" Ultralight Demo. 75 hrs. total time. Price \$2,800. Contact Toby Orms 535-4568

May Program

For May our program depends on the weather. If weather is good, Dick Trail will have the program and his guest, Don Casidy will fly his Spartan Executive in and there will be an informal meeting held around Don's plane, so be there early!

If the weather is poor, Vic Zinn will have the program and I'm not sure what he will have for us. I am sure it'll be a good program. Be there if ya can fellers!

Our next meeting will be held at the Hanger on Monday May 3, 1982 at 7:30 p.m. Happy Flying!

Respectfully Submitted,

Gelly Tunn Herry Bunner Hecretary